
 

Community Information Session on Ellwood House Extension 

January 16, 2025 

What: 

A virtual meeting via Zoom will provide neighbourhood residents and project supporters a chance to 

hear from the Ellwood House Extension team on details of what to expect, starting in January. One of the 

first things neighbours will notice is a new sign acknowledging our funding from the Ontario Building 

Faster Fund and the City of Ottawa. 

When: 

Thursday, January 16, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. To request an email invitation to the Zoom meeting, please 

contact ellwoodhouseextension@gmail.com. 

Why: 

The three-and-a-half-storey Ellwood House Extension at 2262 Braeside Avenue, on the St. Thomas 

campus, will provide 38 more affordable apartments to help seniors age in place. This information 

session will provide residents and interested supporters with construction details and expected timelines 

and give them an opportunity to ask questions they may have about the projected 18-month 

construction period.  

More Information: 

For details on Ellwood House and the planned extension, please visit www.ellwoodhouse.ca.  
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